
 

Dear parents and carers, 

Please can we remind you that we are a nut aware school. Since we have returned from 

the holidays, we have had to remove nut bars from a number of children's snack and 

lunch boxes. 

We have some children that have nut allergies in school, therefore it is imperative that 

no nut products are brought into school. 

Can we please also remind you that grapes should be cut in half, as they are a choking 

hazard when left whole. 

Many Thanks 

School Office 

Sent via 
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